
 

Dear Valued customers,  

December 14, 2022 

 

 

NOTICE OF MANDATORY USE OF PALLETES 

FOR VANNING WORKS TO BANGLADESH 

 

 

Dear valued customers, 

 

Using palettes when working on cargoes to Bangladesh would be mandatory 

from 2023. There is a risk of local fines when the cargo is out of the relevant 

regulations. 

 

Please proceed your work with referring details below. 

 

 Target : All cargo to Bangladesh (Applicable to both LCL/FCL) 

 Section : All ports to Bangladesh 

 Commencement : Arriving after January 1, 2023 

 

Thank you for Your positive understanding would be highly appreciated. 

 

 

 

Best regards,  

HEUNG A LINE 


